Kangarilla Primary School held a Nature Play
Playgroup recently - it was fantastic to see so
many members of their community coming:
along to enjoy the activities.

Pre-schoolers, their
parents and grand-
parents enjoyed the
nature play activities.
Despite the windy
conditions we eventu-
ally got the campfire
golng!

Cooked juicy marsh-
mallows were enjoyed
by all. Meditation by
the creek bed was
a favourite activ-
ity with: everyone
watching the clouds
float quickly: across
-the sky, listening to
all the sounds by the
creek and identifying

the creatures by their
noises.

After a story of
Wombat Stew every-
one had fun making
their own siews
with objects from
aiound the oval and
gardens,

Fresh fruit made for
a delicious morning
tea and a sausage
sizzle filled up many
hungry tummies.

The children had fun
building in the sand,
cooking marshmal-
lows and interacting
with new friends.

Casey Stevens, Amber Stevens, Abby Stevens, Hazel Stevens and Emily
Rosser.

Planting |

Day at
Kangarilla

The Kangarilla Primary School community
of parents, students, friends and community
members joined together with the Kangarilla
Landcare Group to plant over 150 plants, rees
and nrasses alona the Kanaarifla Creek bed




